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	June 2019


Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) Request – 190509010
Thank you for your request in which you asked for the following information from the Ministry of Justice (MoJ):  
I would like to know the number of prisoners who identify their religion as Mormon in the prison system from 2010 to date.

I would like the figures to be presented annually. In the published data Mormon inmates are not referred to separately, only as 'other'.

I would also like to confirm any special dietary provisions for Mormon inmates in line with their faith. I.e. are they provided with caffeine free brewpacks.
Your request has been handled under the FOIA.
I can confirm that the MoJ holds the information that you have requested and I have provided it in the attached Table 1, which shows the prison population of those self-declaring as members of Church of Jesus Christ of Latter Day Saints (LDS), the preferred title rather than “Mormon”, as at 30 June 2010 to 2018.
All prisons provide a pack for LDS members which will contain caffeine free alternatives. The contents of these vary – some will be hot chocolate and others caffeine free tea or some other substitute.
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